
Addendum  
 
The U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) published its second Geographic Information 
Systems (GIS) Strategic Plan and Implementation Plan in 2022, for the period 2022-2024. This 
plan updates and replaces the first (2017-2020) US DOT GIS Strategic Plan. It aligns with the 
2020-2024 National Spatial Data Infrastructure (NSDI) Strategic Plan as well as DOT’s FY2022-
2026 Strategic Plan. This plan also serves as DOT’s “strategy for advancing geographic 
information and related geospatial data and activities appropriate to the mission of the covered 
agency in support of the strategic plan for the National Spatial Data Infrastructure prepared under 
section 755(c);” as required by Section 759 of the Geospatial Data Act of 2018.  
 
The abovementioned strategic plan for the NSDI is in effect through the end of 2024, and the 
NSDI strategic plan for 2025-2035 has a target publication date of October 2024. Since DOT’s 
GIS Strategic Plan must support the NSDI’s strategic plan, DOT must plan work on updating our 
GIS Strategic Plan to begin after the NSDI plan is published. We are extending the date of the 
2022-2024 DOT GIS Strategic Plan to 2025 to ensure ample time for internal DOT coordination 
and alignment with government-wide Plans. 
 
We are committed to ensuring that the GIS Strategic Plan and Implementation Plan serve as a 
foundation for continued innovation and collaboration in our geospatial program. We welcome 
your comments and encourage you to send feedback to OCIO@dot.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________________________________ 
Cordell Schachter 
Chief Information Officer 
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